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Dear Mr. Eduard Kauzuu

ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT FOR THE PROPOSED LIQUID PETROLEUM GAS RETAIL
FACILITY

We hereby express our support for the Environmental Clearance Certificate application submitted for the
proposed Liquefied Petroleum Gas (LPG) retail facility on Erf 4332, Mondesa, Swakopmund.

We have carefully reviewed the project proposal and believe that it aligns with our shared goals of
responsible land use and environmental conservation.

Kindly note that this letter does not serve as a substitute for an Environmental Clearance Certificate.
Support or endorsement is granted under the conditions that the proponent obtains the ECC from the
Ministry of Environment, Forestry, and Tourism.

When the ECC has been obtained, kindly forward a copy of the ECC to our offices.

For any further inquiries or information, please do not hesitate to contact the Environmental Officer:
Engineering and Planning Services, Ms Paulina Engelbrecht, attelephone number (064) 410 4438 or email
penqelbrecht@swkmun com.na.
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